
From: marke2@netzero.net [mailto:marke2@netzero.net]  
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 1:54 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Subject: QUAIL BRUSH POWER PLANT 
 

When I heard about the plans for a new gas fired power plant, I was shocked, to discovered the 
power plant was going to be built so close to our high school and Little League Ball Park. This 
should not be allowed to happen.  The students of West Hills High School deserve clean air to 
breath and no noise interruptions in there class rooms. 

The power plant is going to requires some park land of the city of San Diego for it's 
construction in the proposed location. I don't think we need to loose one sq. foot of open space . 
This proposed project needs to be moved to a location where the noise and pollution won't 
impact so many or our residents. I hope you will stand me A Concerned Citizen of Santee and 
say No to this Quail Brush Power Plant. Please Refused all permits for its construction. 

Mark Ravenscroft 

Please Post. 
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